## **MELBOURN PARISH COUNCIL**

**Maintenance Committee Meeting: 19 January 2022** 

## MA133 21e) Hedgerow planting along New Road

## Hedgerow planting

We will receive 120 hedgerow saplings from the Woodland Trust in early March. We need a plan to plant these saplings along New Road to fill gaps in the existing hedgerow.

Keith has suggested leaving a foot between the saplings as they are planted in two staggered rows. We will have approximately 40 yards of actual hedge.

## We need:

- Volunteers this could be a community event as when the original hedge was planted. Need to consider H&S and risk in view of the location.
- The ground will need to be prepared in advance who will do this and what will it cost?